Our meeting this month is scheduled for next Tuesday night at 7 PM in the Village Hall

- The third annual Meatless Monday campiagn started on May 16 and runs through to June 27. At last count, 90 people have registered. Anyone wishing to register may signup at the Library or on the Library's website. Hannaford has generously donated reusable shopping bags and coupons which are available at the Library. The Sylvia Center is back to hold two virtual family cooking classes. Registration is required. Each registrant will receive a meal kit for the recipe provided, and a link for access to the online cooking course. The first kit will be available for pickup at the Library on Tuesday, June 14th from 5-7pm, and the second will be picked up on Tuesday, June 28th from 5-7pm. The online class will take place the evening following pickup (time TBD). Thanks to Matt Pavloff the Library Director for all his work on this project
- The County Climate Smart Task Force has planned a Climate Carnival on July 16 at the Chatham Fairgorunds from 10AM to 2PM. It will include a free store where anyone can pick up items of clothing at no charge. It is part of a Zero Waste initiative that has been successfully run in New Lebanon. I would like to set up a temporary collection site here in the Village to help supply items for the Carnival event.
- The County CSCTF also discussed the possibility of the County installing high speed charging stations around the county. We are looking for suggestions as to where they may be installed.
- We would like to follow up with Trustee Flaherty on visiting the County Waste's recycling facilities by getting possible dates for us to go there, I will check with the members for their availability at our next meeting.